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PRESS RELEASE 

Subject :   Launching of Passport and Consular Services 

The Embassy of India in Malabo is happy to inform the Indian diaspora living in 
Equatorial Guinea and others concerned about the launching of Passport and 
Consular services with effect from 1st December, 2020.  Indian Nationals/PIOs 
desirous of availing these service(s) are requested to go through the details given 
in the website www.eoimalabo.gov.in and apply for the required service in 
accordance with the instructions/guidelines mentioned.  Clarifications, if any, may 
be sought here: cons.malabo@mea.gov.in 
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